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Mount Annan Leisure Centre Upgrade Commencing 

 
A $13.65 million upgrade to Mount Annan Leisure Centre commenced last week after Mayor of 
Camden, Councillor Lara Symkowiak and Councillor Theresa Fedeli turned the first sod of earth. 
 
Councillor Symkowiak said that she is excited the works to upgrade the popular centre have 
commenced. 
 
“‘This is a fantastic project for our community. Residents will be able to enjoy enhanced fitness and 
health facilities, a new two-court multi-purpose indoor sports hall, state-of-the-art equipment and 
additional leisure and sporting programs.” 
 
“The Camden Recreational Demand Study identified a need for more indoor sports facilities in the 
Camden LGA and highlighted Mount Annan Leisure Centre as an appropriate location. The Study 
also supported the grouping of aquatic, fitness and sporting activities. I am excited that Council will 
deliver another quality facility that is built in response to community demand.” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
The works will include:  
 

• Expansion of the health, fitness and crèche facilities 
• New state-of-the-art fitness facilities 
• New two-court indoor sports hall and multi-purpose community space 
• Upgrades to toilets and showers 
• 130 new car park spaces and two bus bays  

 
The tender for the works was awarded by Council to ADCO Constructions in March 2016. 
 
Construction is expected to be completed by September 2017.  
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